
 
 

Virtual Field Trip 
Next week, students will be taking a virtual field trip to Austin.  We will NOT be leaving 
the school.  Instead, we will use our Chromebooks and other technology to tour Austin 
online.  
 
In order to make our pretend trip more fun, your child may want to bring a small, healthy 
snack and drink.  Please send the drink and snack on the day listed for your child’s 
homeroom class.  
 
Class One:  May 10th 
Class Two:  May 11th 
Class Three: May 12th 


